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BACKGROUND: 
 

GRPU managers are actively drafting policies for Commission review. This month, the staff is 

working on a policy to address the infrastructure ownership boundaries for commercially owned 

residential developments and Manufactured Home Parks. The GRPU Electric Department aims 

to create policies that best serve our customers. We seek to discuss this policy and the process of 

transferring infrastructure for these assets. 

In July, GRPU managers held a customer discussion to further develop this policy. The packet 

includes an updated draft. 

Following the Commission’s feedback on the draft policy, a revised version will be prepared for 

approval at the GRPU Commission meeting on August 28th. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Review and comment on the draft of Electric Infrastructure Transfer policy. 

 


